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9 June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Year 6 to Year 7 Transition 

 

We continue to plan ahead for our new cohort of Year 6 students joining us and look forward 

to inviting them into the Academy on 6 and 7 July 2023 for the Transition days.  Our Transition 

days will provide pupils with the opportunity to see our Academy in action and to meet some 

of the key staff they will be working with in September.  

We have enjoyed travelling across Lincolnshire to visit many of our local primary schools, and 

we look forward to continuing our visits over the coming weeks.  These visits have been 

valuable in helping to prepare our youngsters, alleviating any apprehensions they may have 

and to answer any important questions from them. 

Finally, we do have a pre-loved uniform shop at the Academy.  If you feel this would support 

your child’s transition in September, please do not hesitate to get in touch at 

lempson@srpa.co.uk.  

We are very much looking forward to meeting you and working with your child very soon.  Key 

members of the Academy and I will continue to write to you over the coming weeks to keep 

you informed of any transition information, but, in the meantime, if you feel you need to reach 

out, then please do not hesitate to contact us through our specific transition contact email 

address at transition@srpa.co.uk.  

I will write to you again soon.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mr G Kirk 
Director of Achievement Key Stage 3  
GKirk@srpa.co.uk  
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